
FOREIGN MINISTER JEREMIC MEETS CATHERINE ASHTON
Friday, 19 February 2010.

Serbian Foreign Minister Vuk Jeremic has met today in Belgrade with Ms. Catherine Ashton, the
EU High Representative for Foreign and Security Policy. 

During the meeting they discussed the process of European integration of the Republic of
Serbia, as well as the current situation in Kosovo and Metohija. 

Minister Jeremic conveyed the readiness of official Belgrade to continue intensive joint
engagement with Brussels to ensure common getting closer of the Western Balkans to the
European Union. 

They both expressed their satisfaction at the progress Serbia has made so far regarding
European integrations. Also, they expressed their readiness for intensifying the cooperation.  
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